VILLAGE OF BOYNE FALLS
QUARTERLY NEWS

The Village of Boyne Falls effective April 1,2024 will start charging
a 3% fee to use credit cards to pay water bills and any other items
such as permit fees and taxes.

This November is the election year for Village Trustees and
President. If you are interested in running for a position you will
need to file an Affidavit of ldentity and a nonpartisan nominating
petition by Tuesday, July 23, 2024 at 4:00PM. The petitions
should have a minimum of 6 and a maximum of 20 signatures.
You can pick up the Petitions and Affidavits at Boyne Valley
Township office located on the corner of Railroad and Mill Street.
If you are interested in making a difference in our Village please
consider running. You must be a resident of the Village and a
registered voter.

Boyne Falls Planning committee meets on the second Monday of the
Month at 6:00 PM we welcome input from residents of the Boyne Falls
area.

The planning committee is working on a grant to have a feasibility study
done to see if the dam should be removed, with the help of the Army Corp.
of Engineers. For further information please check out our website at
boynefallsvillage.com

Just a reminder please do not park on sidewalks or block sidewalks
so people have a place to walk or ride their bikes.

The Village Council meets on the second Tuesday of each month at 7:00
PM



WATER BILLS - if you want your water bills emailed instead of mailed
please provide your email address when paying your bill. We are now
accepting credit cards to pay your water bills. You will need to
call or come in to do this during business hours. Theiris a 3%
fee to use your card.

PLEASE NOTE ON YOUR WATER BILLS YOU HAVE NEW CUSTOMER
ID’S. Please put your new Customer ID on your check or money
order.

We are at the Village Hall on Monday nights from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM

Marilyn Cousineau, Village of Boyne Falls President



